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Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone  

Trash Receptacles Program still Pending on City Permits 
 

 

The Board of Directors received notification in late 

January that they received the grant. The grant received 

was for $5,000.00. The Board has purchased the trash 

cans, lids and identity plates. The ten trash receptacles 

will be placed throughout the district. 

 

The Board is waiting to get the locations approved by the 

City Encroachment Department. The process may take 

until November. The City needs to review and approve 

each location. We are hoping that we will have them 

installed before then.  

 

The City still has not approved the encroachment permits 

but we are getting closer. They asked for more 

information on the locations and detailed maps had to be 

designed for further review.  We are hopeful that the new 

trash cans will be installed before Christmas. 

 

 

 

The Board would like to thank Keep LA Beautiful for the opportunity to beautify Lincoln 

Heights by keeping trash off our streets. 

 

 

 

Written by Marco Li Mandri, Administrator for the  

Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone Economic Development Corporation,  

c/o 141 W. Avenue 34, Los Angeles, 90031. 


